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PROVINCIAL ELECTRICITY AUTHORITY

Announcement of Provincial Electricity Authority

Subject: Policy on not accepting gifts or gratuities of any kinds

from duty performing (No Gift Policy)

636 I W3 I I I WA HE I I F I I I I I NI NN

Provincial Electricity Authority (PEA) is determined to operate its business under good
governance, integrity, transparency and verification, and anti-corruption policy. We do not tolerate
conflict of interest, mismanagement and corruptions; we aim to build our stakeholders’ trust and

reliability. We, hereby, announce our “No Gift Policy” as follows:

1. Not accepting any gifts or gratuity, nor requesting any benefits from duty

performing, whether from internal or external units.

2. Conventional gifting and offering is not prohibited unless it is against the affiliated
law.

3. No Gift Policy shall be declared to all PEA stakeholders for acknowledgement and
compliance

4. Greeting cards or electronic medias shall be used as substitutes of gifting on

and occasions.

This announcement has been made with the purpose of acknowledgement and

shall be strictly adhered to by all PEA personnel.

Announced on 6 january 2025
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(Mr. Supachai Ek-un)

Governor

Corporate Governance and Risk Management Department

Provincial Electricity Authority (PEA)




